Yearbooks will be available for drive-through pickup from 8:00-noon on May, 27 and 28.

You will not need to exit your vehicle, unless there is an unpaid fee that needs to be taken care of in the
office before you receive your yearbook.

To even out the number of vehicles here at one time, please do your best to come according to the
following schedule:

Wednesday May 27

8-8:30 A
8:30-9 B
9-9:30 C-D
9:30-10 E
10-10:30 F
10:30-11 G-H
11-11:30 I

11:30-Noon J-K

Thursday May 28
8-8:30 L-M
8:30-9 N-O
9-9:30 P-Q
9:30-10R
10-10:30 S
10:30-11T
11-11:30 U-W

11:30-Noon X-Z

Yearbooks are still on sale for $40 in the Financial Office or on www.myschoolfees.com



